
Announcements



The Boy Scouts of America announced on May 7, 2024, it will change its name to 

Scouting America. This change reflects the organization’s ongoing commitment to 

welcoming every youth in America to experience the benefits of Scouting. The 

name change will officially go into effect on February 8, 2025, the organization’s 

115th birthday, though they are encouraging immediate use of the new name.





Your donation to Scouting in New Mexico will make an Investment in the 
Character & Leadership development of our youth!

Scouting prepares young people to  have more confidence, be better leaders, get involved in their community and 
make ethical choices over their lifetimes. Youth leave Scouting Prepared for Life.

Your Investment in Developing Responsible Leaders will MAKE A DIFFERENCE in a child’s life!

What you can do to help - Make an Investment in New Mexico's Youth!  A gift to the GSWC of just $250 will 
provide the Scouting program for a year to a deserving Scout!  Any amount helps!

Does Scouting Work?
Scouting was put to the test. A 3 year Tufts University study to measure character attributes showed Scouts are more 
likely to embrace positive social values than non-Scouts in important areas including hopefulness, helpfulness, 
obedience, cheerfulness, kindness and trustworthiness. 84% of Scouts say Scouting 
has helped them be more honest, better leaders and stronger team players..

With fun and discovery at every turn. Scouting makes the most of right now.  Thank you for your support!
Make your gift today at:  www.gswcbsa.org and click SUPPORT YOUTH or  mail a check 
to the GSWC; 5841 Office Blvd, Albuquerque, NM 87109. 
505 345-8603 

http://www.gswcbsa.org/




NRA Range Safety Officer Course

January 18, 2025

An NRA Certified Range Safety Officer will be able to organize, conduct, and supervise safe shooting activities and 
range operations. A participant must be 21 years old or older, attend the entire course, participate in the 
discussions and practical exercises, and achieve a final exam score of 90% or higher.

For all Troop and Crew shoots, an NRA instructor AND an NRA RSO is required. If Troops and Crews have an RSO, 
the organizations will only be required to find an NRA instructor current in the firearm intended to shoot.
There will be no firearms or ammunition in the class beyond those which the instructor will provide for 
demonstration.

No meals will be served.

If you have any questions, please contact the instructor Mike Cutter, 435-730-2837, michael.cutter@msn.com

mailto:michael.cutter@msn.com


Celebrate the accomplishments of the Great Southwest 
Council with over 300 of your closet Scouter Friends!

**Nominate Scouters and Community Members now**
Contact Brian Tolson with nominations

briantolson99@yahoo.com
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